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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

11lth November, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
7th instant, with detailed plans, In duplicate, advised
therein of pumping arrangement in machinery space proposed
for The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Co's Contract No,932,
Messrs, J.l.« Thompson & Sons' Yard Noe 588, and I have to
inform you that these plans will be approved provided the
arrangements be as shown and amended thereon, and the
remaining requirements of Sections 20 and 34 of the Rules
(1937=8) be complied with so far as they are applicable,

One set of the plans in question 1s
being returned to you under separate cover, together with
the plan forwarded for reference purposes.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretarye.

The Surveycriﬁ
NEWCASTLE-ON~TYNE,




